Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
Kittelson & Associates, Inc.
The Florida Department of Transportation announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: December 5, 2017, 5:00 p.m.; December 6, 2017, 5:00 p.m.

PLACE: Belle Glade Civic Center/Library, 725 NW 4th Street, Belle Glade, FL 33430 and Wellington Community Center, 12150 Forest Hill Boulevard, Wellington, FL 33414
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is conducting a corridor planning study along a 45-mile segment of State Road (SR) 80 (Southern Boulevard) from US 27/SR 25 to I-95/SR 9. The purpose of this study is to develop a Corridor Action Plan to protect and enhance the SR 80 corridor over the long term. Due to the length and significance of SR 80 corridor as well as the number of communities it traverses, FDOT has remained committed to seeking participation from community stakeholders and the public through the various meetings and presentations.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Cesar Martinez, P.E., FDOT Project Manager, at (954) 777-4653 or toll free at (866) 336-8435, ext. 4653 or via email at cesar.martinez@dot.state.fl.us
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Cesar Martinez, P.E., FDOT Project Manager, at (954) 777-4653 or toll free at (866) 336-8435, ext. 4653 or via email at cesar.martinez@dot.state.fl.us. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact: Cesar Martinez, P.E., FDOT Project Manager, at (954) 777-4653 or toll free at 1(866)336-8435, ext. 4653 or via email at cesar.martinez@dot.state.fl.us.
